
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
Phone 907-714-2160 
Fax 907-714-2388 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

From: Dale Bagley, Assembly President OLJ!:. 

Date: October 27, 2015 

RE: Suspension of 2016 Assembly Travel to Juneau 

Dale Bagley, Assembly President 
Vice President 

Historically members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly have traveled to Juneau to visit with its 
legislative delegation regarding capital project funding requests and other legislative Issues. Currently, 
the state is facing a fiscal crisis and funding for capital projects seems unlikely. I would like to 
recommend that, for at least the immediate future, the assembly choose not to travel to Juneau in 
February of 2016, in recognition of the fiscal situation. Therefore, I offer the following motion: 

Travel to Juneau In February of 2016, will be suspended for the Assembly. 


